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January 14, 2019

City Of Saint John

Ms. Colleen O'Connor
P.O.Box 1971

Saint John, NB E2L 4L1

Dear Ms. O'Connor,

On Friday, May 10, 2019 Loch Lomond Villa Foundation will host our 18% Annual Fundraising
Dinner & Auction at the Saint John Trade & Convention Centre. Our theme this year is “A Maritime Barn
Bash,” and we’re looking for your support.

As our community ages, and as more of us find ourselves caring for aging parents or family
members, we need you by our side. Your purchase of tickets to this event, will help us continue
providing additional funding for recreation programs and necessary care equipment, that is not covered
by the annual provincial budget for Loch Lomond Villa.

Join us for a lobster dinner and buffet, be entertained by the Homemade Bread Band playing some
Maritime favorites, and don’t forget about our famous eliminator draw and auctions! Tickets for “A
Maritime Barn Bash” are $120 each with a $60 charitable tax receipt or receive a discount on tickets
when you reserve a table of eight for $900 or a table of ten tickets for $1,100.

Purchase your tickets easily online to ensure you receive important updates prior to the event
including your table number, preview to the online silent auction items and important announcements
about the event.

Your attendance and support of this event will help us continue to “improve the quality of life for
the residents and families of Loch Lomond Villa.” Purchase your tickets online today at
www.llvf.ca/events or contact the us at the Foundation Office should you require an invoice.

We look forward to seeing you there, and as always casual or themed dress is welcome!

Sincerely, Sincerely,
Cassandra Hanson Georgie Day
Foundation Coordinator Board Chair
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